
 

4590 Wilmington Street ~ Houston, TX 77051 ~ 713-748-0030 

www.provisionacademy.org 
 

 

August 3, 2022 
 
Dear Pro-Vision Academy Community, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year!   
 
Our team is excited to implement our new and innovative school calendar.  After seeking input from our parents, 
students, and staff, the PVA Board of Directors approved a four (4) day instructional week.  The goal is to provide an 
extraordinary learning environment where every student grows to his or her potential.  With students off on Fridays, 
staff will have dedicated time to work together to build an educational program that meets the needs of all students. 
 
Our students will attend school Monday through Thursday to receive their classroom instruction.  Students will not 
attend school on Fridays except for planned athletic activities and special events.   
 
On alternating Fridays, staff will attend professional learning communities and work together to provide the best 
learning experiences for our students.  We will make good use of this time to make sure that our students are getting 
the very best education.  To that end, our teachers and staff returned to campus on August 1st and are already 
engaged in getting ready for their students. 
 
We will be ready to welcome all students back to school on Tuesday, August 9th.  Principal Sanders will be 
communicating with you regarding the schedule for our student day.  Please make sure that your contact information 
is current so that you do not miss out on any of her informative communications.   
 
Our commitment to each person in the PVA community remains constant.  We understand that by being a part of 
our school community, you are trusting us to do our very best.  We are committed to serving you with excellence.  
 
I have set three standards that our staff will focus on this year: 

• Achievement:  Students will receive excellent instruction so that they can learn and achieve. 

• Accountability:  Staff and students will hold themselves accountable for teaching and learning. 

• Culture:  We will build a culture that embraces growth and values and support each other. 
 
We will be communicating with you ways that each of you can be involved in meeting these goals and making PVA 
the best school in Houston.   
 
Finally, I hope to see you at our Back to School Bash on Saturday, August 6th, from 10:00-2:00.  Please join us as we 
welcome you and begin our 2022-2023 school year.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 

 
Janelle James 
Superintendent 
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